
 

 

 

 

                

 

 

              23rd February 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer,            

                        

We hope you all had an enjoyable break over half term.  Please find below some information about this term’s 

topic, general information and useful websites. 

 

Topic  

Our half term topic is entitled - ‘Were the Anglo Saxons really Smashing?’ - More information about what we are 

doing in Year 5 can be found on the reverse of this letter.  

 

 

Rewind to Easter– Trip to St Cuthbert’s 

As part of our RE work, we will be visiting St Cuthbert’s Church to take part in a range of fun Easter activities. 

These will take place on 8th March in the afternoon. The children will be back for 3.00 pm.  

 

PE 

At Low Ash we believe it is important for children to change into a PE kit. Please ensure you child has a PE kit in 

school for each PE Lesson (Monday and Wednesday). 

Please Note: From the week beginning 5th March, on the Monday for four weeks, pupils will need their outdoor PE 

kit as they will be working with a cricket coach outside. 

 Plain white t-shirt or with school logo, 

 Black or red shorts, 

 Black or red long track suit bottoms for outdoor use only, 

 All items should be plain. Football kits etc. are not acceptable. Trainers should be brought for outdoor PE 

sessions. 

 Long hair must be tied up for PE and no jewellery should be worn. If your child wears earrings (only small 

studs allowed), please make sure your child can remove them or that they are not worn on PE days. 

 

Attendance 

At Low Ash Primary School we have an attendance target of 95% or above. We have been encouraging the children 

to help us to achieve this target and both 5E and 5W have successfully won the attendance trophy and award twice 

this year. We really appreciate your on-going help with this and wanted to take this opportunity to say thank you. 

 

We are looking forward to a half term full of exciting and challenging opportunities.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Woollin and Mr Ebbage 

Year 5 Class Teachers 

 

  

Head Teacher: Mr T. Woollin 
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